From: Cesar Llanes [mailto:CLlanes@isd.lacounty.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 8:00 AM
To: Hastings, Lawrence G.; Pao, Ted; Dennis Hanley
Cc: Glatt, Mark A.; Dok Sareth; Ray Young (ISD)
Subject: RE: ISD to Avalon

Yes, it is confirmed. We are going to survey Avalon on Feb 26, 2015, Thursday. We will be leaving Long Beach at 6:15AM and should be arriving Catalina Island approximately 7:15AM.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Cesar Llanes, P.E.

County of Los Angeles

Internal Services Department

323.267.2875 – Direct

cllanes@isd.lacounty.gov
